
 

 
 
 

 

 

12 August 2019 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

Karen has transformed the way we teach literacy at Kardinia International College.  

We have worked with Karen in an ongoing relationship over the past two years. During this time 

Karen has formed close relationships with staff and has been able to shift the thinking and practices 

of those staff.  

Karen has modelled teaching strategies, worked alongside teachers, planned with teachers and lead 

professional development sessions. 

Karen has worked closely with the leadership team to understand the college, then develop a 

strategic plan which has supported us in moving forward. She has also worked with us on policy 

development and decisions relating to assessment. The level of expertise she brings to these 

discussions is extraordinary. 

Karen is extremely thorough in everything she does and gives concrete examples of research based 

best practice.  

I could not recommend Karen any more strongly. She has been a huge asset for us and will be a 

wonderful resource for any school that is lucky enough to work with her.  

Please feel free to contact me anytime if you have questions relating to the work Karen has done 

with our school. 

 

  

Geoff Geddes 

Deputy Head of Junior School/PYP Coordinator 

 

 


